
Tell us more...
Please provide your name and contact information on 

the other side of the slip when using this section.

I would like to know more about Jesus 
I received Jesus Christ as my Savior today 
I wish to be baptized. 
I am interested in becoming a member of FBC 
I would like to arrange a meeting with the Pastor 
I would like to know more about Life Groups 
I would like to have a set of giving envelopes 
I am looking for a new church home 
I am willing to serve in Angel Ministry 
I am willing to serve in the nursery 
Please have someone contact me about serving: 

 Ministry Team:   

...about yourself...

Your Birthday:

Anniversary:

...and your children...

Name Age

Your first time here?
I am      local      visiting the area      new to the area

I am a guest of: 

How did you learn about FBC? 

What is your first impression? 

MINISTRY AND FELLOWSHIP OPPORTUNITIES

June 4 Faith Riders at Corner Cafe in Bramwell, VA at 10:00AM

June 5 Graduate Recognition Sunday
Faith Training Summer Session Begins
FUSION Spaghetti Dinner Fund Raiser Following the Morning Service

June 8 All Church Cookout at GBCS 6:30PM

June12 Faith Training Breakfast
GBCS Administrator & School Board Vote

June 15 Cave Quest 2016 Begins at 6:30PM

June 18 YAK Sink, Bob, Drop at Little Beaver State Park 3:00PM

June 19 Father’s Day!

Welcome Visitors
If you are a visitor, we welcome you!  Whether you are looking for a church home or 
just passing through, we would like to have a record of your visit. Please fill out the 
tab to your right and drop it in the offering plate. You may also leave it at the 
Welcome Desk in the foyer as you exit.  Worship with us again soon!

29 MAY 2016
Pastor Chris Chesley
NEED: How To Turn The 

Dream Into Reality

Graduation Season
Did you or a family member graduate from high school, college or 

graduate school this spring? If so, please contact the church office by 
phone at 304-255-4180 or email office@wvfbc.org by noon this 
Wednesday so we can celebrate your accomplishment.  Graduate 
Recognition Sunday is June 5th.

Faith Training Summer Session
Come join us downstairs for Faith Training this summer.  Beginning Sunday, June 5th, 
we will be studying the letter of 1st Corinthians and learning about the answers to 
21st century questions from the first-century church.  Our first breakfast fellowship 
time is June, 12th.  There is a sign-up sheet at the Welcome Center for the breakfast 
items you would like to bring. Faith Training meets every Sunday at 9:00AM.

Vacation Bible School
Sign up now for this summer’s Wednesday night VBS program, 
Cave Quest 2016. There are a lot of different ministry 
opportunities available. Be a part of the excitement and fun! 
Sign up in the foyer! Cave Quest begins June 15th.

Church Mouse
Congratulations to Brandon & Brittany (Best) Parker on their wedding last week.  
Their new address is 2112 S. Carpenter Dr. Covington, VA  24426.

Greater Beckley Christian School
School Administrator
The Deacons are pleased to recommend to the church family Charles Atkins as 
our candidate for GBCS administrator. Charles grew up in Shady Spring, graduated 
from Piedmont Bible College, and has a Masters degree from Pensacola Christian 
College. He is married to Deborah and has two sons (Charlie, age 14 and Alex, age 
12). There will be a meet and greet with Charles on Sunday, June 5th at 1:00PM 
following the FUSION Spaghetti dinner.  We will vote to accept Charles on Sunday, 
June 12th as our new administrator.

School Board
The Deacons have approved two candidates for the GBCS board: Colleen Bailey, a 
local lawyer, and Traci Lester, an emergency room doctor, are members at Glen 
White and Cotton Hill Missionary Baptist Churches, respectively.  We will vote on 
June 12th.  Please direct questions and/or comments to Dan Best or Dr. Jim Fritz. 

FUSION Fundraiser
FUSION will host a spaghetti dinner in Friendship Hall on 
Sunday,  June 5th from 11:30AM–1:30PM.  Purchase your 
tickets today in the foyer from one of our students: Just $6 
for Adults, $4 for children, or $20 per family.  All proceeds 
support our Daytona summer trip. 

“D.N.A.” 
Pastor Chris is continuing his series titled: “D.N.A.” DREAM, NEED, ACTION
Today: NEED: How to turn the dream into reality
June 5: ACTION: Getting to work!

JAG
Juan Alexander Goforth has been traveling the globe, through 
many countries he has led the probe.  And now our kids will set 

the pace, as we all review with the Amazing Race. June 1st is the 
night to come and help Juan in all the fun!

FBC Budget Vote
Thank you to those who voted.  The proposed 2016—2017 budget was approved 
last week.  

Church Wide Cookout
Come and join us on Wednesday June 8th at 6:30PM for a Church wide cookout to 
kick off our summer ministries.  The Church will provide the hamburgers, hot dogs 
and drinks.  Please bring chips/sides or a dessert to share.  The cookout will be held  
in the GBCS Cafeteria.

Alternate Schedule
This morning we are observing our Alternate Schedule.  All children 1st grade and up 
will remain with us for the duration of the service.



Mailing Address—Faith Baptist Church • P.O. Box 610 • Prosperity, WV • 25909
Website—www.wvfbc.org     Office Email—office@wvfbc.org     Tel—304-255-4180

Pastor Chris—chris@wvfbc.org     Pastor Matthew—matthew@wvfbc.org
Pastor Scott—scott@wvfbc.org     Crystal Reed—crystal@wvfbc.org

Sunday Morning—9AM: Faith Training, 10AM: Corporate Worship
Sunday Evening—LifeGroups (Various Times & Locations), 6PM: Foyer LifeGroup

Wednesday Evening—6:30PM: Discover Kids, JAG, Bible Study, WOW & Prayer Groups
Chris Chesley, Lead Pastor

Online giving is 
easy from your 
s m a r t p h o n e . 
Launch your QR 
code reader and 
scan this code to 
access the mobile 
interface.

WEEKLY GIVING & ATTENDANCE
General Fund Faith Promise Attendance

May 1 5,161.00 1,215.00 221
May 8 8,393.00 374.00 248
May 15 4,318.00 1,505.00 200
May 22 8,321.00 1,685.00 245

WEEKLY AMOUNT NEEDED TO MEET 
BUDGET: $8,156.93

TEACHING OUR CHILDREN THE WEEK OF JUNE 5
Toddler Church 2’s & 3’s LeeAnn & Janna Lehman and Michaela Belcher

 Beginners Church 4’s–K5 Serena Hamb and John O’Neal
Children’s Church (Grades 1–3) Jim & Kathy Fritz

Children’s Church (Grades 4–6) Dexter & Brandi Looney
Worship 10:00 AM Nursery Debbie Hildebrand, Amanda Bowers and Myra McKinney

Wednesday June 8 Evelyn Walkup and Tonya Rodes
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Nursery Help Needed
Calling all grandmas, moms, ladies and gentlemen!  You are needed to love on our 
babies on Sunday mornings and Wednesday evenings in our nursery.  Call Sandy 
Lawson at 304-254-8459,  Amanda Bowers 304-575-1641 or use the “Tell us more” 
tear-off to volunteer.

TEACHING OUR CHILDREN THE WEEK OF MAY 29
Toddler Church 2’s & 3’s Steve & Alicia Cook and Abby Hill
 Beginners Church 4’s–K5 Serena Hamb and John O’Neal

Children’s Church (Grades 1–3) Alternate Schedule
Children’s Church (Grades 4–6) Alternate Schedule

Worship 10:00 AM Nursery Anna Drumheler and Sandy Lawson
Wednesday June 1 Evelyn Walkup and Debbie Covey

SUNDAY MORNING
29 MAY 2016
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